SHFILANEAEET Nl
= e
ZENSHUIJI SOTO MISSION ﬁﬂa

123 South Hewitt Street, Los Angeles, California 90012, USA
Telephone: (213) 624-8658 - Fax: (213) 624-8650 - www.zenshuji.org

TR DRI
0SEIBO

BERSHE ST OV BIRE A

RO, EARRIITRAE D 72 BT LOFLHERR L RiF 7, SRl &
HERA G O JE LA L R ET,

ETHELE— AR TN L7220 £ Ui, #ERTHCBE £ L THIEBIORE AR
BN SUE LB e, WONSE BRI Y T L SV E L7254 I8
D LI FUET, D& F L CUIERROEZ 15 ) THE 7o < BRAOH L BT AT,

W, FEAEROH S ERE ORI TH A0 £ CICltEFRICBRE T D8R, Bk L Qi
PIUTSE AT UE T, £, BEOH UIABDT = v 7 L 3T Q& F3 L BB ONE
b REENN £, AIAREAROMEYE & MHmELA 5 D EIHER. ERTHREVHE L RTET

AA
B

Dear Members and Friends,

The Year 2024 is quickly coming to a close and leaving us with memories of various events which took place at
Zenshuiji Temple during the past year. At the beginning of the year, | was appointed as the Chairperson of the
Zenshuiji Kyodan. Since then, we have successfully completed many of the various tasks that were set before us.
This was possible only through the heartfelt support and cooperation rendered by the Ministers and Zenshuii
members. My sincere thanks to all of you.

As you know, it's “Oseibo” time again. An old Japanese tradition to express our appreciation to the ministers and
to those volunteers who have unselfishly devoted their efforts to carry out the mission of the temple. To
reciprocate their kind deeds and contributions, we would like to present a monetary gift to all these people. Once
again, we would like to ask your support for this purpose.

Please use the enclosed envelope to remit your generous donation to this worthy cause by December 17th, 2024.

Mochi orders can also be made at this time. Please write a separate check for mochi order.

Thank you once again.

In Gassho

Atsuko Kubota, Chairperson of the Board

Zenshuiji Soto Mission



